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Greetings from Mankato Area Public Schools and welcome to the 2019-2020 school year!

It is a great honor to be your superintendent and to continue the critical work of assuring 
learning excellence and readiness for all students. The start of the school year is upon us, 
and our entire school district stands ready and eager to challenge, support, nurture and 
motivate each and every learner that will enter our doors in the coming days.

Parent and community support in Mankato, North Mankato, Eagle Lake and Madison Lake 
is critical to the success of our students. We thank you for your ongoing commitment to 
public education in our communities and look forward to partnering with you throughout 
another exciting year of learning.

Communication with our families is a priority. Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or suggestions 
on how we can continue to work together for the benefit of all students. Contact us anytime through the district’s 
website at isd77.org, by email at maps@isd77.org or by telephone at 507-387-1868. Let’s get started!

Please contact me if I can be of service.

Sincerely,

Paul Peterson, Ed.D.
Superintendent
Intergovernmental Center
10 Civic Center Plaza  
Mankato, MN 56001
507-387-1868
ppeter1@isd77.org
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Fiedler, Edell

From: Mankato Area Public Schools <maps@isd77.org>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Fiedler, Edell
Subject: Focus newsletter to parents
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